From: vikkhar@gmail.com

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: | beg your support for HB2314
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:00:05 AM

| support lane sharing because it will make traffic more bearable for everyone, not just motorcycles.
Also it’s unnerving when traffic comes to a stop and you don’t know if the car behind you is going to
make a sandwich.

Imagine how much worse the traffic will get in the next two years if we don’t start thinking outside
the box, every drop in the bucket counts, or in this case out of the bucket since we will ride though
the cracks and not hold up the cars behind us.

Times have changed, people don’t pay attention like they used to, please don’t force us to stay in
harms way any more than we need to, | beg you.

PERSONAL EXPERIENCE; | got stuck in traffic last year and over-heated so bad, my heart started
pounding and | had no legal place to go. | barely made it home and jumped in a cold shower in the
nick of time.

Please vote YES on HB2314 respectfully,
Viktor Kharlamov
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